
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Outdoor Sessions 

We will be starting Outdoor Sessions for nursery children every Thursday morning beginning 

on Thursday 10th November. 

To have the most fun, we need to ensure that children have appropriate clothing for being 

outside in all weather.  Please can the children bring a waterproof coat and trousers as well 

as a pair of wellies every Thursday.   

The outdoor sessions will lead up to home time for some children, please be aware that the 

children may come home muddy on these days as we will be unable to change them before 

you collect.   

Many Thanks, 

 

 

Mrs Kate Haskins 
Nursery Teacher 

 


